
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Webber for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 29 April 2021 

  Across the city temporary measures to aid social distancing 
in response to the public health emergency were installed 
without substantive consultation resulting in poor awareness 
until there local installation. 

Question (1) Which schemes have subsequently had retrospective safety 
audits completed?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Where can the public access these reports? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Who was contracted to carry out the Safety Audits? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 

 


